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Reference:   FOI.2584.20 

Subject:    The Health Board’s policy for eating and drinking on labour wards 

Date of Request: 25 February 2020 
 

Requested: 
 
What is the policy for eating and drinking on labour wards in Wales? 
 
Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) does not have a specific policy for eating and drinking 
on maternity wards. The UHB does have a Safe Management of Food Brought into Hospital Settings 
for Individual (Adult) Patient Consumption policy; a copy has been provided as Attachment 1. 
 

 


